M A R C H   N E W S L E T T E R

March 11, 2010
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Congratulations to the following students who were nominated for the District 16 CUTE

(Creative Use of Technology) Awards:  Neha Siddartha, Sephora Reid, Bridget Moran, 

Courtney McIntyre, Katie Corlett and Kaitlyn Frost.

BLUE KNIGHTS

Our Blue Knights enjoyed a morning of Cross-Country Skiing on Tuesday, February 23rd.  The weather and the snow both cooperated to create good skiing conditions!  As well, we congratulate the newest members of the Blue Knights:  Jack McEathern, Neha Siddartha,  
Lauren Green, Victoria Merritt, Jenny McEatheron and Hanna Preston.  We have noticed that one of our very first Blue Knights of the 2009-2010 year, Alex Gallant, was left off our list.  Congratulations as well, Alex!

SPELLING BEE

The Grade 8’s of the Green Team at Dr. Losier Middle School participated in the Cross Canada Spelling Bee.  Jack McEathern from 8-M won the school competition.  He then went on to compete provincially.  Jack placed twelfth out of 81 competitors.  Congratulations Jack.  We are very proud of you!

HERITAGE FAIR

On February 16th, the Heritage Fair was held at Dr. Losier Middle School.  Every student in our school completed a project, and the winners from each class then went on to our school competition.  We congratulate the winners below:

Grade 6 – FIRST -  Lauren Green; SECOND – Alex Gallant; THIRD – Rhiannon MacDonald;



HONORABLE MENTION – Victoria Merritt.

Grade 7- FIRST -  Jenny McEathron; SECOND – Reid Murdock; THIRD – Nick Ivory/Tyler Sargent;


HONORABLE MENTION – Sarah Doak.

Grade 8 – FIRST – Monica Tremblay; SECOND – Dimilka Ranasinghe;  THIRD – Nicolette Noel &

     Kennedy Stade; HONORABLE MENTION – Paul Gibson/Jordan Sonier, Dylan Dickson










and Neha Siddhartha.

The students who placed first and second at each grade level will compete in the Zone Competition in April.  Congratulations to all!

TEACHER/STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK
A big thank you from the Dr. Losier Middle School staff to our Home & School for the wonderful daily treats, meals and surprises.  You certainly brightened our week!  Please note that the next Home & School Meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 16th, at 6:30 P. M.
INTERNET SAFETY

On February 18, we welcomed Rick Hayward, Joey Savoy and Todd Chadwick to our school for an afternoon on Internet Safety and “What’s New in Technology”.  One message was very clear to all was that even though you have deleted conversations, photos, etc., they still remain in cyber space, and can be accessed.  We encourage all students to be responsible on MSN, Facebook, text messaging, etc.  We also encourage parents to monitor your child’s social “networking”.  In addition, please note that changes to Department of Education Policy 703 has added “cyber bullying – including, but not, limited to, posting inappropriate material online, sending harassing, deliberate or repeated emails and posting items online without permission of those involved” (Part 2:  6.3.1) – to the list of serious misconducts.  Any student electronic communication which have an “impact” on the school climate (Provincial Code of Conduct) will be addressed under the DLMS Discipline Policy. 
-2-
OLYMPICS
During the month of February, students and staff at DLMS participated in our own Olympics.  Each homeroom was assigned a country competing in the Vancouver 2010 Olympics.  Flags and banners were made, and a torch run and opening ceremonies were held.  The Athletic Olympics consisted of speed skating, shots on goal, free shot, snowshoe race, snowshoe relay and toboggan pulls.  Our Academic Olympics set countries against one another in Language Arts, Math, French, etc. activities.  Medal tallies from the Vancouver Olympics were tracked and displayed.  National Anthems from every (homeroom) country were played daily.  

REMEMBRANCE DAY AWARDS

Members from Branch #3 Legion recently presented first place awards to Kari Gregan and Robert Loggie for their entries in the local Remembrance Day Contest.  Congratulations!
NEWS FROM THE GYM

BASKETBALL – Congratulations to the Junior Varsity Girls’ White Team who won the silver medals in the District 16 championship.  Congratulations girls.  Well done! The Boys Varsity Basketball team just completed a perfect season.  The boys went undefeated all season and wrapped things up by capturing both the North Shore League Boys Championship and the BNB Provincial Tier 3 Championship.  Congratulations boys!! A big thanks to our coaches – Olden Court, Tara Robinson, Gerry Richard, Chris Squire and John Corlett for a great season!  Thanks as well to so many parents who have supported our basketball program! 
NEW BUS PASSES

District 16 now requires that all students requiring bus passes must send a note including the bus number, bus driver’s name, the civic address of the destination, and transfer bus information (if applicable).  Bus passes are to be issued in emergency situations only.
DRAMA UPDATE

The Drama Club is preparing for their spring production – “Bad Hair Day”.  Thirty students are preparing this comedy for the NBTA Drama Festival in Fredericton.  Mrs. Frost is very glad to have Mrs. Cable and Mrs. McCafferty assisting our Drama Club.

HOME FOR INTERNATIONAL STUDENT

We are looking for a home for a 13 year old student from Columbia for April 17th, until 

Mid-June.  Please contact Peggy Gorman-Mitchell at 778-6738 if interested.  Thank you.

DATES TO REMEMBER

FRIDAY, MARCH 19



END OF TERM 2

FRIDAY, APRIL 2, MONDAY, APRIL 5

GOOD FRIDAY & EASTER MONDAY



THURSDAY, APRIL 8



PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS







TIME:  5:00 P. M. – 7:30 P. M.
FRIDAY, APRIL 9



PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS







TIME:  1:00 P. M. – 3:00 P. M.
FRIDAY, MAY 7



SUBJECT COUNCIL DAY







NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS

MONDAY, MAY 24



VICTORIA DAY

FRIDAY, JUNE 25



LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS

